House Bill No. 5324
Dear Committee Clerk
I am writing to you to cast my vote AGAINST Bill No. 5324.

The existing Three Tier System in Rhode Island has worked effectively for decades and has successfully
supported hundreds of businesses (Distributors & Retail Liquor Stores) in Rhode Island all of whom
employee thousands of employees throughout the State.

An existing structure is in place to successfully support all Distilleries, Breweries & Vineyards in Rhode
Island.

Cheers!

Craig Penardo, Owner

Main Street Wine & Spirits
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